
 

 

 

       August 7, 2006 

 

 

 

Ald. Ronald D. Hart 

Chairman, Public Works 

and Services Committee 

Racine, Wisconsin 

 

Dear Alderman Hart: 

 

 The Commissioner of Public Works, on Thursday, August 3, 2006, 2:00 p.m. (local time), 

received bids for Contract 36-06 (K6-038), Window Replacement at Fire Station No. 8, and 

submits same for your approval. The following bid was received: 

 

     Base Bid  Alternate #1    

 

 Lueck’s, Inc. $22,847.00 $8,030.00 

 J.F. Cook Co., Inc. $25,148.00 $6,588.00 

 

 We recommend that in addition to the base bid, that Alternate Bid #1 in the amount of 

$8,030.00 be included for a total contract price of $30,877.00. 

 

 The funding necessary to award this contract is available in the following accounts: 

 

 $22,091.79 - Account 986.300.5030, Fire Station 8 New Windows 

 $  8,785.21 - Account 986.300.5040, Station 1 Female Locker Room 

 $30,877.00 - Total 

 

  Sincerely yours,  

 

 

 

  Richard M. Jones 

  Commissioner of Public Works 

 

RMJ:das 

      

cc: Mayor Gary Becker 

 Steve Nenonen 

 Jerry Scott 

 

Department of Public Works 
 

City Hall 
730 Washington Ave. 
Racine, WI  53403 
262.636.9121 - Public Works 
262.636.9191 - Engineering 

Richard M. Jones, P.E. 
Commissioner of Public Works  

 
Thomas M. Eeg, P.E. 

Asst. Comm. of Public Works/Operations 

 

John C. Rooney, P.E 
Asst. Comm. of Public Works/Engineering 


